
It saddens us to announce the passing of our beloved  
Elo Aslanian 

She was a friend to everyone she met 

 and a source of strength for all who knew her. 

We know that she would want us to celebrate her  life  

instead of mourning her death. 

Mrs Elo Aslanian was a very much instrumental  

in success of Nor Cal since its inception , 

 and losing her is a huge loss to Norcal  

Family and Armenian community  

May God Bless her soul. 
From Friends at NorCal Armenian Senior Services 

 

                                                              


